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I would urge us as coloradans to stop the foolishness of thinking ballot box biology is the right way to
manage wildlife. Colorado Parks and Wildlife is entrusted with this task and has done a wonderful
job over the years. 

Prop 91 misuses the words trophy hunting and this is pointed out in the Review and COmment
Memorandum. THese animals are harvest, meat, hides, and furs are utilized. If we take this tool
away from CPW we as coloradans will likely pay a contractor or other agency to mitigate problem
animals as we have conflicts with these animals. Rather let us maintain the tools, like hunting and
trapping, CPW has to  mitigate these issue while providing opportunities for coloradans to pursue
their endeavors.

Thank you for your time,
Jordan

-- 
Jordan Goss
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